
 

 

 

 

  14th May 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Y5 Tower of London Trip 
 
To support the children’s learning in the Thematic curriculum, we have organised a visit to the 
Tower of London for the children in Lavender and Teal Class on Thursday 27th June 2024.  
 
We will leave school at approximately 9.00 am and return by approximately 4.15 pm.  We are 
travelling by bus and then train to London Bridge and then a walk to the Tower of London. We 
have successfully applied for free travel. If you would like to collect your child from Sanderstead 
Station (at approximately 3.45pm) and avoid the final leg home on the bus, please indicate on the 
Google form.   
 
We are asking for a parental contribution of £5.00 (non-refundable) for each child to cover the 
entrance cost to the Tower of London and the school will pay the cost of the workshop.  There will 
be an opportunity to visit the children’s gift shop and the children may bring a maximum of £5.00 
to spend on items of interest.   
 
All children will need a packed lunch on that day. *If your child wants a Free School Meal 
on that day, please indicate on the Google form and complete the lunch order form 
which must be returned to the school office by Thursday 20th June 2024.  
 
Please ensure that your child wears full school uniform, appropriate coat and sensible walking 
shoes as we will be outside for the majority of the day and a lot of walking is involved.  
 
The children will be supervised by adults at all times. Please complete the google form using the 
link below to give consent for your child to attend this trip.  If you can support with this trip, please 
express an interest on the Google form.  
 
https://forms.gle/1mWkJNcgay8UbrPF8 
 
Please complete the Google form and arrange for payment to be made via Magic 
Booking by Monday 3rd June. 
     
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 5 Team   

https://forms.gle/1mWkJNcgay8UbrPF8

